

16th August 2025 Membership update:

Good day HARC Members,

I want to start out by thanking you for your membership in the club. Your continued support is valued to keep our Hamilton Amateur Radio community thriving.

It's that time of year again to renew your membership for the September 1, 2025 to August 31, 2026 membership year. For your convenience I have attached the renewal form to this message.

As a reminder, here are some of the benefits of your HARC membership:

- Access to the HARC groups.io page
- Free HARC summer BBQ
- Monthly Member Meetings
- Monthly Newsletter
- NEW Free Entry into HARC Hamfests (Grimbsy and Ancaster)
- NEW Access to the club HF Remote station (coming in a few weeks, for Advanced Amaterur Operators)



We have made renewals slightly easier this year. If you choose to renew via Interac Email Transfer, you are no longer required to enter a password for the renewal. Simply fill out the form, email the completed form to the treasurer@hamiltonarc.com and send your EMT to the same address. If you prefer, you can also continue to mail a cheque with your form to the club.

One other change we have made is no longer mailing membership cards by default. If you wish to have a membership card mailed to you, please indicate so on your membership form. To recoup the mailing costs we are changing a small fee to mail them. We will happily make you one at no cost at a member meeting or club meetup. I thank you again for your continued support and look forward to seeing you at one of our many club events this summer.

Regards 73 Peter Hammerl-VE3XLQ

President and Chair, Hamilton Amateur Radio Club